Dear [Landlord's Name],

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to bring to your attention a concern regarding
pet waste management in our community.

Recently, | have noticed an increase in pet waste being left in common areas, which not only
creates an unpleasant environment but may also pose health risks to residents and their pets. As a
responsible pet owner, | always ensure that | clean up after my dog, and I believe it is important
for all residents to do the same.

| would appreciate it if you could remind the residents of their responsibility to manage their
pets' waste properly. Perhaps an email or a notice could be sent out to reinforce our community
guidelines regarding pet waste disposal.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. | look forward to your response.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Apartment Number]
[Your Contact Information]



